
Around 90% of the 336,284 existing Pennie customers are receiving 

financial assistance, and the amount of financial assistance available 

has increased by $49 million/month. 

Below are some data points on Pennie enrollees resulting from these new savings:  

For more information on Pennie and the savings from the American Rescue Plan, visit pennie.com

Pennie has delivered new financial savings to hundreds of thousands of Pennsylvanians due 

to the implementation of the new American Rescue Plan benefits. The American Rescue Plan 

allows for an increase in the amount of premium tax credits through Pennie for eligible 

Pennsylvanians at most income levels during the 2021 and 2022 plan years.

90%

Since the COVID-19 Enrollment Period opened on February 15, 2021, 

Pennie has seen over 55,000 new enrollments. 55K

Average net premium after financial assistance for all customers is 

almost half what it was, down to $86/month from $168/month.

Premiums Under $1/month

Before ARP
Approx.

After ARP
Approx.

10% 52%

Premiums Under $50/month

Before ARP
Approx.

After ARP
Approx

20% 70%

$86/mo.

Approximately 15% of customers are now receiving the Unemployment 

Insurance benefit, making them eligible to receive the maximum 

amount of  financial assistance available through Pennie. 

On average, these customers are saving around $606/month.

Through an interagency partnership, Pennie and the Department of 

Labor & Industry automatically connected eligible customers with this 

significant benefit.
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